ATTENTION
NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, Due to continued water line construction, on Friday, November 27, 2015 some Village residents may experience periods of  possible water outage or reduced water flow from 10AM - 2PM.






By Order of the Board of Trustees







Melissa Turner-Bulan






Village Clerk
Dated: November 24, 2015
